
Stoughton Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SSEPAC) 

Monthly workshops presented by experts in their fields are free to Stoughton parents. 
For further information contact: 

Mae-beth Robbins, President       mae.robbins@gmail.com 
John D’Addieco, Vice President    jdaddieco@comcast.net 

Mallory Howsen,   Secretary  Chefmal05@yahoo.com 

SSEPAC Agenda 
March 02, 2011 7 PM 

O’Donnell Middle School Media Center 
 
I. Welcome - SSEPAC board members 
       - Please send SSEPAC your email to be placed on our email list 
       - Share your ideas for future meeting topics   
 
 
II. Treasurer’s report - John D’Addieco 
 
 
III. Secretary’s Report - Mallory Howsen 
 
 
IV. Stoughton Special Education update - Heather Tucker 
 
 
V. Presentation - Suspensions and Discipline in Special 
Education presented by The Federation for Children with Special 
Needs    
 
 
VI. Looking Ahead - Ways to increase SSEPAC presence and 
participation 
   
  
VII. General Discussion Period 
  
 
Adjourn 
 
 

Next SSEPAC meeting will be held on April 6, 2011 at the OMS Media Center 
 
 


